Silver Mine Bay Beach to reopen

The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today
(July 13) that Silver Mine Bay Beach and its ancillary facilities in Islands
District will be reopened on July 18 (Wednesday) following the completion of
an improvement works project. A newly built viewing deck adjacent to the
beach will also be opened for public use from that day.

The lifeguard services will resume upon the reopening of the beach.

The beach was temporarily closed from November 21, 2016, to carry out
the "Improvement Works at Silvermine Bay Beach, Mui Wo, Lantau Island"
project under the Signature Project Scheme (Islands District).

For enquiries, please call the Islands District Leisure Services Office
at 2852 3220 or visit the LCSD website.
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